
 

  

May 15, 2025 

Annual Report Regarding Disclosures Under the Public Interest Disclosure Act 
Justice Institute of British Columbia 

For the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2025 

The Justice Institute of British Columbia (“JIBC”) became subject to the Public Interest Disclosure 
Act (“PIDA”) on June 1, 2024. 

PIDA is intended to promote integrity and accountability in the public sector by providing a clear 
framework for employees to disclose serious wrongdoing in the workplace. Wrongdoing under PIDA 
includes: 

• A serious act or omission that constitutes an offence under an enactment of British 
Columbia or Canada; 

• An act or omission that creates a substantial and specific danger to the life, health, or safety 
of persons or the environment, other than a danger that is inherent in the performance of an 
employee’s duties or functions; 

• A serious misuse of public funds or public assets; 

• Gross or systemic mismanagement; and/or 

• Knowingly directing or counselling a person to commit any of the above. 

In accordance with section 38 of PIDA, JIBC is required to report annually on the disclosures received 
under PIDA. 

Disclosures between June 1, 2024 and March 31, 2025: 

Number of Disclosures Received 0 

No. of Disclosures Acted On 0 

No. of Disclosures Not Acted On 0 

Number of Investigations Commenced by JIBC as a result of a Disclosure 0 

Number of Investigations Resulting in a Finding of Wrongdoing 0 
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JIBC remains committed to upholding the principles of transparency, accountability, and ethical 
conduct in the post-secondary sector. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Len Goerke 
President & Chief Executive Officer 


